M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matt McIntire, Chairman

Board Members
FROM:
Matthew Turner, Superintendent
DATE:
August 4, 2020
RE:
2020-2021 Granting of Additional Emergency Days Due to COVID-19 KRS 161.152 (2) EO 2020-243
Pursuant to the authority set forth in the EO 2020-243, KRS 161.152 (2) and upon the  adoption of the proposed emergency administrative regulation, as recommended by the Commissioner of Education to the Kentucky Board of Education granting local boards of education discretion in extending emergency leave to employees as necessary in response to COVID-19.  I recommend the Board to approve the Districts ability to grant additional emergency days, beyond the three-day limit imposed by KRS 161.152(2) during the 2020-2021 school year for employees required to quarantine due to COVID- 19 by state or local health officials, as presented. 

